
 

 

 

Tuesday, 11 March 2025 

 

KS2 Residential: Information Session 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The residential trip to Whitemoor Lakes is approaching. With this in mind, we would like to invite you, 
and your children, to an Information Session on Tuesday 29th April, at 3:30pm in the school hall. This 
is an opportunity to confirm key information with regards to what to pack, details of the 
accommodation and the activities the children will be taking part in, as well as answer any questions 
from parents and children.  

After collecting your child/children from school, please walk back round to the office where you will be 
taken through to the school hall. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Woon 

Assistant Headteacher 


